

Working hard for the Peninsula

"No-one could have worked harder to help deliver a Medicare Office to Rosebud for the Southern Peninsula and over 230 new aged care places on the Southern Peninsula.

Importantly Greg has been passionate in developing a plan to clean up Gunnamatta Beach and fearless in securing the future of Point Nepean as a National Park with almost \$25 million for marine education and heritage protection."

Elaine Saxe President of the Rosebud Rehabilitation Centre Auxiliary

Greg Hunt MP - Working hard for our community



"Working together as a community we have achieved a lot over the last few years.

Importantly we have delivered a new Rosebud Medicare Office and a record 230 plus new aged care places on the Southern Peninsula.

But I know there is still more to be done such as upgrading the dangerous Truemans and Point Nepean Road intersection in Rosebud and I will continue to work hard for our local community with your support on October 9."

Greg Hunt MP

Delivering:

- ✓ A Rosebud Medicare Office.
- \$2 million for new buildings at Dromana Secondary College.
- Over 230 new aged care places in Mt Martha, Safety Beach and Rosebud.
- ✓ Almost \$25 million in Commonwealth and philanthropic funding for a National Park and Marine Education Centre at Point Nepean.

Working hard:

- For an aquatic and hydrotherapy centre for the Southern Peninsula.
- ✓ To upgrade the dangerous
 Truemans Road and Point Nepean
 Road intersection.
- ✓ To protect our bay, clean up Gunnamatta Beach and protect Mt Martha Beach.
- Working hard to upgrade Red Hill Road, Jetty Road and Melbourne Road among others.

www.greghunt.org